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changing landscape of diagnostic imaging tests, Imaging in Pediatrics not only guides you through the radiologic workup of common pediatric disorders, but also translates the appearance and language of the work-up results for more
effective communication between the pediatrician and the radiologist, resulting in enhanced understanding and better
patient care. Uses easy-to-read, bulleted text to highlight the most important facts about each disorder and its
associated etiology, imaging work-up, clinical manifestations, and therapy. Covers 248 diagnoses likely seen in
practice, logically organized by anatomic region. Helps you determine which studies to order and demonstrates and
explains typical findings in accessible language. Provides expanded coverage of key topics, including the imaging workup of appendicitis that relies on ultrasound and MR over CT; new guidelines on vesicoureteral reflux and urinary tract
infections; up-to-date recommendations on imaging in nonaccidental trauma, foreign body removal, and obesity-related
diseases; revised nomenclature on pediatric lung diseases, vascular malformations, and neoplasms; and guidance on
limiting the use of ionizing radiation in evaluating pediatric diseases. Includes an imaging glossary, introductory
prose chapters with general guidelines on imaging specific organ systems, and numerous illustrations depicting complex
anatomic and pathologic relationships of individual entities.
Hyperpolarized and Inert Gas MRI Mitchell S. Albert 2016-11-17 Hyperpolarized and Inert Gas MRI: Theory and
Applications in Research and Medicine is the first comprehensive volume published on HP gas MRI. Since the 1990’s, when
HP gas MRI was invented by Dr. Albert and his colleagues, the HP gas MRI field has grown dramatically. The technique
has proven to be a useful tool for diagnosis, disease staging, and therapy evaluation for obstructive lung diseases,
including asthma, chronic obstructive pulmonary disease (COPD), and cystic fibrosis. HP gas MRI has also been developed
for functional imaging of the brain and is presently being developed for molecular imaging, including molecules
associated with lung cancer, breast cancer, and Alzheimer’s disease. Taking into account the ongoing growth of this
field and the potential for future clinical applications, the book pulls together the most relevant and cutting-edge
research available in HP gas MRI into one resource. Presents the most comprehensive, relevant, and accurate information
on HP gas MRI Co-edited by the co-inventor of HP gas MRI, Dr. Albert, with chapter authors who are the leading experts
in their respective sub-disciplines Serves as a foundation of understanding of HP gas MRI for researchers and
clinicians involved in research, technology development, and clinical use with HP gas MRI Covers all hyperpolarized
gases, including helium, the gas with which the majority of HP gas MRI has been conducted
Case Based Reviews in Pediatric Pulmonology Sushil K Kabra 2017-07-17 Case Based Reviews in Pediatric Pulmonology is a
comprehensive collection of reviews covering all aspects of paediatric pulmonology, from disorders of the upper
respiratory tract to pulmonary diseases in the paediatric intensive care unit. Each chapterbegins with a case scenario
and provides guidance on the assessment and appropriate treatment of the relevant disorder, followed by a key points
summary.
Imaging in Pediatric Pulmonology Robert H. Cleveland 2019-09-24 This fully updated second edition is a definitive guide
to imaging and differential diagnosis for pediatric pulmonary diseases and disorders. This edition is fully updated to
include coverage of the latest imaging and diagnostic techniques, modalities, and best practices. Beginning with
clinical algorithms, chapters provide a framework for clinical diagnosis. This image-based text presents a
comprehensive, multi-modality approach, with an emphasis on plain film and cross-sectional imaging. The imaging
sections, including a new chapter on pediatric thoracic MRI, are correlated with pathology and clinical findings to
help readers learn what the modality of choice can enable them to see. This information and guidance is applied
directly to diseases and disorders seen in everyday practice, including pleural effusion, focal lung disorders,
pulmonary hypertension, cystic fibrosis, and asthma, as well as a new chapter on pediatric pulmonary embolism. In
addition, a new chapter on the genetics of pediatric lung disorders has been added. This essential guide gives
pediatric pulmonologists and radiologists the information to identify the differentials by symptom complex, accordingly
determine what test would be effective, how to proceed, and to essentially provide the best care for their patients.
ERS Handbook of Paediatric Respiratory Medicine Ernst Eber 2021-03-05 The 19 sections of this second edition of the ERS
Handbook of Paediatric Respiratory Medicine cover the whole spectrum of paediatric respiratory medicine, from anatomy
and development to disease, rehabilitation and treatment. The editors have brought together leading clinicians to
produce a thorough and easy-to-read reference tool. The Handbook is structured to accompany the paediatric HERMES
syllabus, making it an essential resource for anyone interested in this field and an ideal educational training guide.
Radiology Illustrated: Pediatric Radiology In-One Kim 2014-06-10 This case-based atlas presents images depicting the
findings typically observed when imaging a variety of common and uncommon diseases in the pediatric age group. The
cases are organized according to anatomic region, covering disorders of the brain, spinal cord, head and neck, chest,
cardiovascular system, gastrointestinal system, genitourinary system, and musculoskeletal system. Cases are presented
in a form resembling teaching files, and the images are accompanied by concise informative text. The goal is to provide
a diagnostic reference suitable for use in daily routine by both practicing radiologists and radiology residents or
fellows. The atlas will also serve as a teaching aide and a study resource, and will offer pediatricians and surgeons
guidance on the clinical applications of pediatric imaging.
Issues in Pediatric and Adolescent Medicine Research and Practice: 2011 Edition 2012-01-09 Issues in Pediatric and
Adolescent Medicine Research and Practice: 2011 Edition is a ScholarlyEditions™ eBook that delivers timely,
authoritative, and comprehensive information about Pediatric and Adolescent Medicine Research and Practice. The editors
have built Issues in Pediatric and Adolescent Medicine Research and Practice: 2011 Edition on the vast information
databases of ScholarlyNews.™ You can expect the information about Pediatric and Adolescent Medicine Research and
Practice in this eBook to be deeper than what you can access anywhere else, as well as consistently reliable,
authoritative, informed, and relevant. The content of Issues in Pediatric and Adolescent Medicine Research and
Practice: 2011 Edition has been produced by the world’s leading scientists, engineers, analysts, research institutions,
and companies. All of the content is from peer-reviewed sources, and all of it is written, assembled, and edited by the

Pulmonary Functional Imaging Yoshiharu Ohno 2020-12-11 This book reviews the basics of pulmonary functional imaging
using new CT and MR techniques and describes the clinical applications of these techniques in detail. The intention is
to equip readers with a full understanding of pulmonary functional imaging that will allow optimal application of all
relevant techniques in the assessment of a variety of diseases, including COPD, asthma, cystic fibrosis, pulmonary
thromboembolism, pulmonary hypertension, lung cancer and pulmonary nodule. Pulmonary functional imaging has been
promoted as a research and diagnostic tool that has the capability to overcome the limitations of morphological
assessments as well as functional evaluation based on traditional nuclear medicine studies. The recent advances in CT
and MRI and in medical image processing and analysis have given further impetus to pulmonary functional imaging and
provide the basis for future expansion of its use in clinical applications. In documenting the utility of state-of-theart pulmonary functional imaging in diagnostic radiology and pulmonary medicine, this book will be of high value for
chest radiologists, pulmonologists, pulmonary surgeons, and radiation technologists.
Federal Register 1996-08-28
Pediatric Ethics Alan R. Fleischman M.D. 2016-08-08 This book examines the many ethical issues related to health and
health care in children. It describes the field of Pediatric ethics, a unique and important aspect of the discipline of
bioethics, the study of moral conduct in health care and the rational process for determining the best course of action
in the face of conflicting choices. The book begins with an exploration of what it means to be a child in America and
the unique kinship relationships and obligations engendered by the decision of parents to have a child, and it examines
ethical principles and professional obligations related to the care of children. Each of the chapters in the book
focuses on important ethical concerns. It begins with ethical issues in creating babies using reproductive
technologies, and then continues with an analysis of the ethical issues in labor and delivery of a child. The book
continues with an in depth analysis of the many hard choices faced by families and clinicians in the care of critically
ill neonates, and then goes on to describe current controversies in caring for older children who are dying and their
families, as well as ethical issues concerning adolescents, research ethics as it relates to children, issues
concerning genetic testing, screening and biobanking, and surgical and medical enhancement of children. Each chapter
has case examples to illustrate the real life concerns of patients, families and clinicians. The book is intended for
students in pediatrics and ethics, as well as for practicing clinicians, and interested families.
Imaging in Pediatric Pulmonology Robert H. Cleveland 2020-10-22 This fully updated second edition is a definitive guide
to imaging and differential diagnosis for pediatric pulmonary diseases and disorders. This edition is fully updated to
include coverage of the latest imaging and diagnostic techniques, modalities, and best practices. Beginning with
clinical algorithms, chapters provide a framework for clinical diagnosis. This image-based text presents a
comprehensive, multi-modality approach, with an emphasis on plain film and cross-sectional imaging. The imaging
sections, including a new chapter on pediatric thoracic MRI, are correlated with pathology and clinical findings to
help readers learn what the modality of choice can enable them to see. This information and guidance is applied
directly to diseases and disorders seen in everyday practice, including pleural effusion, focal lung disorders,
pulmonary hypertension, cystic fibrosis, and asthma, as well as a new chapter on pediatric pulmonary embolism. In
addition, a new chapter on the genetics of pediatric lung disorders has been added. This essential guide gives
pediatric pulmonologists and radiologists the information to identify the differentials by symptom complex, accordingly
determine what test would be effective, how to proceed, and to essentially provide the best care for their patients.
MRI of the Lung Hans-Ulrich Kauczor 2018-11-28 This book provides a comprehensive overview of how to use MRI for the
imaging of lung disease. Special emphasis is placed on routine applications and the clinical impact of MRI in each
setting. In addition, current technological developments are reviewed and information presented on dedicated
applications of MRI in preclinical and translational research, clinical trials, and specialized institutions. During
the past two decades, significant advances in the technology have enabled MRI to enter and mature in the clinical arena
of chest imaging. Standard protocols are now readily available on MR scanners, and MRI is recommended as the first- or
second-line imaging modality for a variety of lung diseases, not limited to cystic fibrosis, pulmonary hypertension,
and lung cancer. The benefits and added value of MRI originate from its ability to both visualize lung structure and
provide information on different aspects of lung function, such as perfusion, respiratory motion, ventilation, and gas
exchange. On this basis, novel quantitative surrogates for lung function and therapy control (imaging biomarkers) are
generated. The second edition of MRI of the Lung has been fully updated to take account of recent advances. It is
written by an internationally balanced team of renowned authors representing all major groups in the field.
Imaging of Pediatric Chest - An Atlas Ashu Seith Bhalla 2015-08-30 Imaging of Pediatric Chest – An Atlas is a concise,
highly illustrated atlas presenting state of the art diagnosis of paediatric chest disorders, using the latest imaging
modalities. This book is comprised of thirteen chapters, beginning with guidance on the interpretation of a chest
radiograph and the use of ultrasound in chest imaging. Subsequent chapters focus on specific chest conditions,
detailing which imaging modalities produce the best results for each disorder, from neonatal respiratory distress to
pulmonary infections and interstitial lung diseases. Modalities covered in Imaging of Pediatric Chest – An Atlas
include chest radiography as the primary modality, CT scan in surgical conditions, and the use of ultrasound. With over
250 full colour images throughout the book, this is an ideal book for paediatricians and radiologists who wish to keep
up to date with developments in the field. Key Points Concise, illustrated guide to diagnosing paediatric chest
disorders using the latest imaging modalities Covers the use of radiography, computed tomography and ultrasound 252
full colour images
Imaging in Pediatrics E-Book A. Carlson Merrow, Jr. 2017-09-14 Every page crafted by a collaborative team of
pediatricians and pediatric radiologists, this unique title by Drs. A. Carlson Merrow, Jr. and Selena Hariharan is a
practical, superbly illustrated reference designed specifically for today’s pediatrician. An ideal roadmap to the fastimaging-in-pediatric-pulmonology
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editors at ScholarlyEditions™ and available exclusively from us. You now have a source you can cite with authority,
confidence, and credibility. More information is available at http://www.ScholarlyEditions.com/.
Paediatric Radiology Karl Johnson 2009-02-19 This book encompasses all aspects of paediatric radiology. It provides an
overview of how to approach the imaging of children including the relative values of each of the imaging modalities for
paediatric pathology.
Diseases of the Chest, Breast, Heart and Vessels 2019-2022 Juerg Hodler 2019-02-19 This open access book focuses on
diagnostic and interventional imaging of the chest, breast, heart, and vessels. It consists of a remarkable collection
of contributions authored by internationally respected experts, featuring the most recent diagnostic developments and
technological advances with a highly didactical approach. The chapters are disease-oriented and cover all the relevant
imaging modalities, including standard radiography, CT, nuclear medicine with PET, ultrasound and magnetic resonance
imaging, as well as imaging-guided interventions. As such, it presents a comprehensive review of current knowledge on
imaging of the heart and chest, as well as thoracic interventions and a selection of "hot topics". The book is intended
for radiologists, however, it is also of interest to clinicians in oncology, cardiology, and pulmonology.
Lung Ultrasound in the Critically Ill Daniel A. Lichtenstein 2015-09-29 Written by a pioneer in critical care
ultrasound, this book discusses the basic technique and “signatures” of lung ultrasound and explains its main clinical
applications. The tools and clinical uses of the BLUE protocol, which allows diagnosis of most cases of acute
respiratory failure, are first described in detail. Careful attention is then devoted to protocols derived from the
BLUE protocol – the FALLS protocol for diagnosis and management of acute circulatory failure, the Pink protocol for use
in ARDS, and the SESAME protocol for use in cardiac arrest – and to the LUCI-FLR program, a means of answering clinical
questions while reducing radiation exposure. Finally, the book discusses all the possible settings in which lung
ultrasound can be used, discipline by discipline and condition by condition. Lung Ultrasound in the Critically Ill
comprehensively explains how ultrasound can become the stethoscope of modern medicine. It is a superb complement to the
author’s previous book, Whole Body Ultrasonography in the Critically Ill.
Pediatric Bronchoscopy for Clinicians Don Hayes, Jr. 2022-09-08 This book is a quick reference guide and atlas for
performing bronchoscopy in pediatric patients. It offers a multidisciplinary approach, incorporating the perspectives
of pediatric pulmonology, otolaryngology, anesthesiology, and respiratory therapy by outlining important anatomic and
physiologic considerations. It describes the basic and advanced techniques in performing flexible, rigid, and special
bronchoscopy maneuvers and approaches. This book enhances the reader’s understanding of the critical skill of clinical
evaluation and management of the pediatric airway. It is addressed to junior and senior trainees as well as early- and
late-career clinicians involved in pediatric bronchoscopy as an on-the-go guide. Key Features • Pays special attention
to including widely applicable techniques that can be employed across a variety of domestic and international practical
settings, complete with a wealth of accompanying videos and illustrations from real-world experiences that are easy to
replicate and reference in practice. ● Promotes a multidisciplinary approach to the evaluation of the upper and lower
airways in children with respiratory and aerodigestive pathology as the lines between pediatric pulmonology,
otolaryngology, anesthesiology, surgery, critical care, and emergency medicine are blurring, thus providing
wellequipped clinicians with a thorough perspective of all disciplines. ● Features bullet-pointed lists for preprocedure evaluation, with procedural checklists, images, and videos, and serves as a portable, compact, and accessible
quick reference guide.
Advances in Pediatric Pulmonology Eitan Kerem 1997-01-01 The opening chapter of the book illustrates how improved
understanding of cellular physiology is leading to novel approaches to respiratory disorders. This is followed by an
up-to-date review of modern imaging techniques of the pediatric chest and the outlook for further developments in this
field. The state of the art in the management of childhood asthma is presented in the next two chapters: one focuses on
the therapy of acute asthma, while the other outlines preventive approaches. Other topics covered include the diagnosis
and management of sleep apnea, the applications of both rigid and flexible bronchoscopy in the pediatric age group, as
well as laryngotracheal abnormalities and the new developments in surgical techniques for anomalies causing upper
airway obstruction. Toxic insults to the lungs by environmental toxins, drugs, acid reflux or pulmonary disease
secondary to systemic disorders are very thoroughly discussed as is the approach to the child who develops signs of
chronic lung disease. The final chapter focuses on lung transplantation in children with terminal disease and presents
results from the center with the greatest experience to date.
Chest Imaging Melissa Rosado de Christenson 2019-09-03 Chest Imaging presents a comprehensive review of thoracic
pathologies commonly encountered by practicing radiologists and residents in training. The volume covers topics
including: Common Abnormalities, Emergency Radiology, Pleural Disease, Infections, Neoplasms, and Airway Disease. Each
section begins with an overview chapter that orientes the reader to the concerns and issues related to imaging in the
specific anatomic region or category. Part of the Rotations in Radiology series, this book offers a guided approach to
imaging diagnosis with examples of all imaging modalities complimented by the basics of interpretation and technique
and the nuances necessary to arrive at the best diagnosis. Each chapter contains a targeted discussion of a pathology
which reviews the definition, clinical features, anatomy and physiology, imaging techniques, differential diagnosis,
clinical issues, key points, and further reading. This book is a must-read for residents and practitioners in radiology
seeking refreshing on essential facts and imaging abnormalities in thoracic imaging.
Neuroimaging in Epilepsy Harry T. Chugani 2010-12-16 This book is the first to provide a comprehensive and balanced
discussion of various neuroimaging techniques applied in the diagnosis and management of epilepsy. The editor has been
meticulous in covering not only MRI and its latest developments, but also molecular and physiological imaging
approaches, such as PET and SPECT in much greater depth than in previous volumes.
Pediatric Thoracic Imaging Edward Y. Lee 2018-10-05 Publisher's Note: Products purchased from 3rd Party sellers are not
guaranteed by the Publisher for quality, authenticity, or access to any online entitlements included with the product.
Pediatric Thoracic Imaging is the first comprehensive text to focus on all aspects of pediatric congenital and acquired
thoracic disorders. This text is an essential reference for pediatric radiologists, those in training and of special
interest to general radiologists as well as clinicians in different pediatric medical specialties. Skillfully written
by Dr. Edward Y. Lee, current President of the ISPTI (International Society of Pediatric Thoracic Imaging) of Boston
Children’s Hospital and Harvard Medical School with the added international perspective of five associate editors, it
is an authoritative encyclopedia of diseases/disorders with more than 2,000 high-quality images of radiography,
ultrasound, CT, MRI, nuclear medicine and more.
Diagnostic Tests in Pediatric Pulmonology Stephanie D. Davis 2014-11-10 Over the past 20 years, diagnostic tests for
pediatric pulmonologists have revolutionized care of children afflicted with respiratory disorders. These tests have
been used to not only help in diagnosis, but also in the management and treatment of these children. Bronchoscopic,
imaging-in-pediatric-pulmonology

imaging and physiologic advances have improved clinical care of these children and have been used as outcome measures
in research trials. Diagnostic Tests in Pediatric Pulmonology: Applications and Interpretation describes the various
diagnostic modalities (especially the newer ones) that are available for the evaluation of pediatric respiratory
disorders. It also provides an understanding of the advantages and limitations of each test so that the clinician may
choose the most appropriate ones. An internationally renowned group of authors describe how best to interpret the key
findings in a variety of tests as well as the possible pitfalls in incorrect interpretation. This volume focuses on the
main diagnostic modalities used in the evaluation of pediatric patients with respiratory disorders and presents up-todate information on the advantages and limitations of each test for a variety of conditions encountered in the practice
of pediatric pulmonology. Clinical utility of these tests is also highlighted. This valuable resource is well suited to
practicing clinicians, including pediatric pulmonologists, pediatricians and primary care practitioners, as well as
trainees, respiratory therapists and clinical researchers.
Pediatric Pulmonology American Academy of Pediatrics Section on Pediatric Pulmonology and Sleep Medicine 2023
Completely revised and updated, the second edition of this authoritative guide provides the latest information on the
diagnosis, treatment, and ongoing management of pulmonary issues in children. The book covers genetic, congenital, and
allergic conditions, as well as acquired and infectious respiratory ailments. Pulmonary issues related to other
systemic disorders are also covered, along with respiratory care and pediatric sleep medicine. More than 300 finely
detailed images complement the text. New Second Edition Features Expanded content on sleep medicine, including sleep
development and maturation, insomnia, parasomnias, sleep-related movement disorders, and obstructive sleep apnea Cystic
fibrosis newborn screening and CFTR-related metabolic syndrome Expanded coverage of pneumonia, including when caused by
COVID-19 Expanded coverage of primary ciliary dyskinesia Vaping and other forms of nicotine exposure Content Highlights
Foundation--anatomy; physiology; physical examination; pulmonary testing; imaging; and bronchoscopy Allergic
Conditions--bronchopulmonary aspergillosis; hypersensitivity pneumonitis; eosinophilic pneumonia; and asthma Anatomical
Disorders--congenital abnormalities of the upper airway; congenital lung anomalies; and chest wall and spinal
deformities Upper Airway Infections--croup, epiglottitis, and bacterial tracheitis Lower Airway Infections-bronchiectasis; bronchiolitis; viral pneumonia (including when caused by COVID-19); nonviral pneumonia; complications
of pneumonia; recurrent pneumonia; tuberculosis; and nontuberculous mycobacteria Noninfectious Pulmonary Disorders-atelectasis; respiratory disorders associated with systemic inflammatory diseases; interstitial lung disease;
bronchopulmonary dysplasia; pleural effusion (noninfectious); pneumothorax and pneumomediastinum; and pulmonary
hemorrhage Pediatric Sleep Medicine--sleep development and maturation; obstructive sleep apnea; home sleep testing;
sleep-related movement disorders; insomnia; parasomnias; narcolepsy and other disorders of excessive somnolence; sudden
infant death syndrome and brief resolved unexplained events; and congenital central hypoventilation syndrome Other
Pulmonary Issues--acute aspiration and aspiration-related lung disease; lung transplant; asthma and other respiratory
disorders associated with obesity; and functional respiratory disorders Genetic Disorders--cystic fibrosis; cystic
fibrosis newborn screening and CFTR-related metabolic syndrome; and primary ciliary dyskinesia and other genetic lung
diseases Lung Disease Associated With Systemic Disorders--respiratory considerations in children with cardiac disease;
lung disease associated with endocrine disorders; pulmonary complications of gastrointestinal diseases; pulmonary
complications of sickle cell disease; pulmonary manifestations of oncological disease and treatment; pulmonary
complications of immunologic disorders; and pulmonary complications of neuromuscular disorders Treating and Managing
Pulmonary Disease--airway clearance techniques; aerosol delivery of medication; bronchodilators; antibiotics for
pulmonary conditions; nutritional aspects of pulmonary conditions; oxygen therapy; and nicotine and tobacco
Pediatric Pulmonology Howard B. Panitch 2005 Focuses on the assessment and treatment of pulmonary disorders commonly
encountered in clinical practice. Abundant tables examine differential diagnosis, lab values/radiologic studies,
treatment/therapy options, and when to refer to a specialist. A consistent organization throughout makes review easy,
and chapters end with lists of key points.
Pulmonary Manifestations of Pediatric Diseases Nelson L. Turcios 2009 Pulmonary Manifestations of Pediatric Diseases is
the first comprehensive, practical book strictly focused on diagnosing and treating the full spectrum of respiratory
complications of non-pulmonary diseases. Pediatric pulmonologists and other expert specialists present their up-to-date
and balanced perspectives on new approaches to therapy and recent advances on everything from HIV/AIDS and
transplantation to postoperative complications. The contributors are some of the most distinguished and recognizable
physicians in their fields giving you the benefit of accumulated insight and experience. You'll have everything you
need to perform a complete pulmonary consultation in one handy reference. Details the key "need-to-know" facts for
accurate diagnosis and therapy during pulmonary consultations. Provides the latest updates on rapidly-changing topics,
including HIV/AIDS, transplantation, and postoperative pulmonary complications. Discusses current clinical
controversies to provide perspectives on sensitive topics and offers the authors' preferred approaches whenever
relevant. Features balanced coverage on each condition from a pediatric pulmonologist and other expert pediatric
specialists.
Pediatric Body MRI Edward Y. Lee 2021-06-07 This book is a unique, authoritative and clinically oriented text on
pediatric body MRI. It is your one-step reference for current information on pediatric body MRI addressing all aspects
of congenital and acquired disorders. The easy-to-navigate text is divided into 17 chapters. Each chapter is organized
to comprehensively cover the latest MRI techniques, fundamental embryology and anatomy, normal development and anatomic
variants, key clinical presentation, characteristic imaging findings with MRI focus, differential diagnosis and
pitfalls, as well as up-to-date management and treatment. Written by internationally known pediatric radiology experts
and editorial team lead by acclaimed author, Edward Y. Lee, MD, MPH, this book is an ideal guide for practicing
radiologists, radiology trainees, MRI technologists as well as clinicians in other specialties who are interested in
pediatric body MRI.
Disorders of the Respiratory Tract in Children: Pediatric otolaryngology Edwin L. Kendig 1972
Kendig's Disorders of the Respiratory Tract in Children E-Book Robert W. Wilmott 2018-01-17 Now in a fully updated 9th
Edition, Kendig's Disorders of the Respiratory Tract in Children, by Drs. Robert Wilmott, Andrew Bush, Robin Deterding,
and Felix Ratjen, continues to provide authoritative, evidence-based information to residents, fellows, and
practitioners in this wide-ranging specialty. Bringing key knowledge from global experts together in one easy-tounderstand volume, it covers everything from the latest basic science and its relevance to today’s clinical issues, to
improving patient outcomes for the common and rare respiratory problems found in newborns and children worldwide. Uses
succinct, straightforward text, numerous tables and figures, summaries at the end of each chapter, and more than 500
full-color images to convey key information in an easy-to-digest manner. Contains new chapters reflecting expanding
knowledge on the respiratory complications of Down syndrome and other genetic disorders, modern molecular therapies for
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cystic fibrosis and asthma, and pulmonary embolism and thromboembolic disease. Features a new templated format with
more descriptive headings and bulleted text for quick reference and navigation. Covers today’s key issues, including
the genetic basis of respiratory disease, new and emerging respiratory infections, interstitial lung diseases in
infants and young children, technology and diagnostic techniques for pulmonary function tests, emerging lung
infections, and new therapies for cystic fibrosis and asthma. Provides up-to-date instruction on important procedures,
such as bronchoscopy and pulmonary function testing. Highlights the knowledge and expertise of three new editors, as
well as more than 100 world authorities in the fields of pediatrics, pulmonology, neurology, microbiology, cardiology,
physiology, diagnostic imaging, critical care, otolaryngology, allergy, and surgery.
Pediatric Body MRI Edward Y. Lee 2020-05-23 This book is a unique, authoritative and clinically oriented text on
pediatric body MRI. It is your one-step reference for current information on pediatric body MRI addressing all aspects
of congenital and acquired disorders. The easy-to-navigate text is divided into 17 chapters. Each chapter is organized
to comprehensively cover the latest MRI techniques, fundamental embryology and anatomy, normal development and anatomic
variants, key clinical presentation, characteristic imaging findings with MRI focus, differential diagnosis and
pitfalls, as well as up-to-date management and treatment. Written by internationally known pediatric radiology experts
and editorial team lead by acclaimed author, Edward Y. Lee, MD, MPH, this book is an ideal guide for practicing
radiologists, radiology trainees, MRI technologists as well as clinicians in other specialties who are interested in
pediatric body MRI.
Principles and Practice of Interventional Pulmonology Armin Ernst 2012-12-02 Principles and Practice of Interventional
Pulmonology provides a comprehensive text covering all aspects of Interventional Pulmonology. Providing both
pathophysiologic background as well as illustrated and clear instruction on how procedures ought to be performed, this
text will be of great value to interventional pulmonologists, thoracic surgeons, surgical oncologists, and
interventional radiologists.
Diagnostic and Interventional Bronchoscopy in Children Samuel Goldfarb 2020-11-28 Collaboratively authored by
international experts and innovators, this book serves as a comprehensive introduction to flexible bronchoscopy in
children, a guide to normal and abnormal bronchoscopy findings, and as the first pediatric bronchoscopy text to
describe the array of innovative technologies now being utilized in advanced diagnostic and interventional bronchoscopy
programs. Flexible bronchoscopy is a core clinical service provided by academic pediatric pulmonary medicine programs
and a critical skill that trainees are expected to develop. The role of flexible bronchoscopy in the care of children
with disorders of the respiratory tract has evolved rapidly over the past decade due to technological advances in
diagnostic and therapeutic instruments. While many of these tools were designed for adult patients, pediatric
pulmonologists have adapted them to meet the unique needs of children. The book is organized into three sections: the
history and fundamentals of flexible bronchoscopy; the role of flexible bronchoscopy in evaluation of pediatric
respiratory tract disorders; and advanced diagnostic and interventional bronchoscopy. Throughout, images and videos
enhance the text and provide invaluable perspective. This is an ideal guide for practicing pediatric pulmonologists and
trainees, and will also prove useful to pediatric anesthesiologists, intensivists, otolaryngologists and respiratory
therapists.
Pediatric Chest Imaging Pilar Garcia-Peña 2014-08-09 Since the second edition of Pediatric Chest Imaging was published
in 2007, there have been further significant advances in our understanding of chest diseases and continued development
of new imaging technology and techniques. The third, revised edition of this highly respected reference publication has
been thoroughly updated to reflect this progress. Due attention is paid to the increased role of hybrid imaging, and
entirely new chapters cover topics such as interventional radiology, lung MRI, functional MRI, diffuse/interstitial
lung disease, and cystic fibrosis. As in previous editions, the focus is on technical aspects of modern imaging
modalities, their indications in pediatric chest disease, and the diagnostic information that they supply. Pediatric
Chest Imaging will be an essential asset for pediatricians, neonatologists, cardiologists, radiologists, and pediatric
radiologists everywhere.
Pediatric Pulmonology Michael S. Schechter 2011 [Publisher-supplied data] Content highlights: Foundation knowledge and
know-how : anatomy and physiology; physical examination; pulmonary testing; imaging; bronchoscopy. Allergic conditions
: acute bronchopulmonary aspergillosis; asthma. Anatomical disorders : congenital anomalies; chest wall and spinal
deformities. Upper airway infections : croup, epiglottitis, and bacterial tracheitis. Lower airway infections :
bronchiectasis; bronchiolitis; community-acquired pneumonia; complications of pneumonia; tuberculosis. Noninfectious
pulmonary disorders : interstitial lung disease; bronchopulmonary dysplasia; pleural effusion; pneumothorax and
pneumomediastinum; pulmonary hemorrhage; aspiration. Miscellaneous pulmonologic issues : lung transplantation;
pulmonary disorders associated with obesity; functional respiratory disorders; sleep disorders. Genetic disorders :
cystic fibrosis; primary ciliary dyskinesia. Lung disease associated with systemic disorders : pulmonary complications
of cardiac disease; endocrine disorders; GI disorders; sickle cell disease; immunodeficiency disorders; neuromuscular
disorders; cancer. Treating and managing pulmonary disease : airway clearance techniques; medication delivery;
bronchodilators; antibiotics and corticosteroids; oxygen therapy; preventing and treating tobacco dependence; home
monitoring; home ventilation.
Pediatric Respiratory Diseases Pablo Bertrand 2020-01-31 This is a comprehensive and authoritative textbook on
pediatric pulmonology. Edited by Pablo Bertrand and Ignacio Sánchez, renowned academics and pediatricians from the
Pontifical Catholic University of Chile, it encompasses five sections and 74 chapters, presenting and discussing the
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most important topics related to pediatric respiratory diseases. Written and presented in a simple and didactic format,
it intends to ease learning and settlement of doubts in pediatric respiratory diseases. The reader is naturally
introduced into the physiology, diagnosis, syndromes, diseases and the treatment associated with the respiratory
pathologies affecting children. The chapters include algorithms for the treatment of various syndromes and updated
treatment proposals grounded in evidence-based medicine for more than 50 pulmonary diseases. Pediatric Respiratory
Diseases – A Comprehensive Textbook is an essential reference for the proper clinical approach to respiratory diseases
in children. It is intended for all interns, residents and fellows with interest in pediatric pulmonary medicine, as
well as practicing physicians, general practitioners, pediatricians and pulmonologists who face pediatric respiratory
disorders in daily clinical practice.
Problem Solving in Pediatric Imaging E-Book Sarah Milla 2022-01-27 Optimize diagnostic accuracy with Problem Solving in
Pediatric Imaging, a new volume in the Problem Solving in Radiology series. This concise title offers quick,
authoritative guidance from experienced radiologists who focus on the problematic conditions you’re likely to see—and
how to reach an accurate diagnosis in an efficient manner. Addresses the practical aspects of pediatric imaging—perfect
for practitioners, fellows, and senior level residents who may or may not specialize in pediatric radiology, but need
to use and understand it. Integrates problem-solving techniques throughout, addressing questions such as, "If I see
this, what do I need to consider? What are my next steps?" Presents content in a highly useful, real-world manner, with
sections on conventional radiography in the ED, NICU, PICU, and CICU; fluoroscopy; body imaging; and neuroradiology.
Imaging findings are merged with clinical, anatomic, developmental, and molecular information to extract key diagnostic
and therapeutic information. Contains a section on special topics with chapters on radiation safety and quality
assurance. Features hundreds of high-quality color images and anatomic drawings that provide a clear picture of what to
look for when interpreting studies. Illustrations conveying normal anatomy help you gain an in-depth perspective of
each pathology.
Pediatric Body Imaging with Advanced MDCT and MRI, An Issue of Radiologic Clinics of North America, Edward Y Lee
2013-07-13 The whole of pediatric imaging is covered in this issue edited by Edward Lee of the Children's Hospital in
Boston. Topics include Genitourinary Imaging Evaluation, Pediatric Hepatobiliary MR Imaging, Clinical Application of 3D
and 4D MRI Vascular Imaging, CT Pulmonary Angiography, Vascular Anomalies, Static and Functional MDCT and MR Imaging
Evaluation of Tracheobronchomalacia, Cartilage Imaging, MR Imaging of Pediatric Muscular Disorders, and MR Imaging of
Rheumatologic Diseases.
Pediatric Pulmonology, Asthma, and Sleep Medicine American Academy of Pediatrics. Section on Pediatric Pulmonology and
Sleep Medicine 2018 Obtain practice-focused guidance on the diagnosis, evaluation, and treatment of the most commonlyencountered respiratory conditions. The concise template with bullets, algorithms, tables, and figures makes it easy to
diagnose illnesses and carry out the most appropriate treatment.
Kendig and Chernick's Disorders of the Respiratory Tract in Children E-Book Robert W. Wilmott 2012-02-25 Kendig,
Chernick’s Disorders of the Respiratory Tract in Children is the definitive medical reference book to help you confront
critical challenges using the latest knowledge and techniques. You’ll get the state-of-the-art answers you need to
offer the best care to young patients. Tackle the toughest challenges and improve patient outcomes with coverage of all
the common and rare respiratory problems found in newborns and children worldwide. Get a solid foundation of knowledge
to better understand and treat your patients through coverage of the latest basic science and its relevance to clinical
problems. Get comprehensive, authoritative coverage on today’s hot topics, such as interstitial lung disease,
respiratory disorders in the newborn, congenital lung disease, swine flu, genetic testing for disease and the human
genome, inflammatory cytokines in the lung, new radiologic techniques, diagnostic imaging of the respiratory tract, and
pulmonary function tests. Learn from the experts with contributions from 100 world authorities in the fields of
pediatrics, pulmonology, neurology, microbiology, cardiology, physiology, diagnostic imaging, anesthesiology,
otolaryngology, allergy, and surgery.
Computed Tomography of the Lung Johny A. Verschakelen 2017-12-13 Computed Tomography of the Lung: A Pattern Approach
aims to enable the reader to recognize and understand the CT signs of lung diseases and diseases with pulmonary
involvement as a sound basis for diagnosis. After an introductory chapter, basic anatomy and its relevance to the
interpretation of CT appearances is discussed. Advice is then provided on how to approach a CT scan of the lungs, and
the different distribution and appearance patterns of disease are described. Subsequent chapters focus on the nature of
these patterns, identify which diseases give rise to them, and explain how to differentiate between the diseases. The
concluding chapter presents a large number of typical and less typical cases that will help the reader to practice
application of the knowledge gained from the earlier chapters. Since the first edition, the book has been adapted and
updated, with the inclusion of many new figures and case studies.
Pediatric Imaging Cases Ellen Chung 2012-12-20 Featuring 150 cases and over 400 high-quality images, Pediatric Imaging
Cases offers a complete survey of the field of pediatric radiology. Cases are formatted as questions and answers,
allowing for self-assessment, complete with relevant radiologic findings, differential diagnoses, teaching points,
further steps in management, and suggested further readings. Part of the Cases in Radiology series, this book offers a
comprehensive overview of the clinical issues of pediatric radiology: cardiovascular system, gastrointestinal system,
genitourinary system, spine, neuroradiology, chest and airway, and musculoskeletal system. Ideal for residents
preparing for board exams as well as seasoned clinicians wishing to test their knowledge, Pediatric Imaging Cases
provides a thorough investigation of the field.
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